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Heller Fights to Protect Nevadans’ Privacy From Telemarketing Calls

[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, DC) –Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke at a Senate Committee on Commerce, Science, & Transportation hearing titled, “The Telephone Consumer Protection Act at 25: Effects on Consumers and Business.” During the hearing, Heller emphasized the need to protect Nevadans’ value of privacy from telemarketing calls, while also balancing legitimate outreach to consumers that can be a matter of safety. Click here or below to watch. 
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